
MERI Professional and Law Institute 

Notice 

Date: July 10, 2024 

 

EDUCATIONAL VISIT TO CENTRAL ADOPTION RESOURCE AUTHORITY (CARA) 

This is to inform all students of LLB, LLM, BALLB, and BBALLB that an educational visit 

to the Central Adoption Resource Authority (CARA), Ministry of Women and Child 

Development, has been organized on 22nd July 2024. 

 

The visit aims to provide students with practical insights into the functioning and 

responsibilities of CARA, which is pivotal in the adoption process and child welfare in India. 

This experience will be invaluable for students pursuing a career in law, especially those 

interested in family law and child rights. 

Please ensure that you make the necessary arrangements and participate actively in this 

educational opportunity. 

 

Instructions for Students: 

1. Interested students may contact the undersigned for confirmation. 

2. Students must carry their college ID cards (hard copy) along with mascot (impartial egret) 

badges. 

3. Dress code is mandatorily formal. 

4. Students are advised to bring notebooks and pens for taking notes during the visit. 

5. Maintain decorum and follow instructions from faculty members and CARA officials. 

6. Time slot shall be informed individually. 

 

For any queries or further information, please contact the undersigned. 

Ms. Stuti Narula Markan 

Mr. Akhil Jaitly 

On behalf of, 

Prof. (Dr.) Preet Singh 

Principal 

MERI Professional and Law Institute 


